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Schedule of Events 2025 

 
FoS Workdays 

All on Saturdays, 1pm to 3pm 

Leader: Pat Howells 

S13 – Keep it Clean Workdays 

All on Wednesdays 10am to Noon 

Leader: Susan Smelt 

February 1st                        Fettle Smelter Wood January 8th            - deferred due to flooding 

March 29th                     Vicar Lane Scrapedown  March 5th          - to be announced 

May 24th                          Checking Valley Paths April 30th          - to be announced 

July 19th                                  To be Announced June 25th           - to be announced 

September 13th                       To be Announced October 15th     - to be announced 

November 8th                             Tidy Bridleway December 10th  - to be announced 

 
1) Please Note: There are no workdays in August, as this is the holiday period. 
2) There are some Multi-Agency Site Visits planned for Tithebarn, Severnside, and Richmond 

Park. These will take place on 22nd January 2025. Details to be announced. 

 

 

Ranger-supervised Workdays 

The week before each workday, FoS Officers undertake a Risk Assessment walk. If you spot any 
problems in the meantime, please let one of the committee members know. 

Sue's Litter Team work days: all on Wednesdays. 

Sue takes regular walks around the district, checking for fly-tipping hotspots and 
general littering. Depending on what she finds, and after discussion with the S13 
Group, a plan of action is agreed. Sue then organises the necessary tasks with her team, 
as well as making sure that equipment is provided. She also arranges for the collected 
rubbish to be taken away as soon as possible. 

Handsworth Roadhogs Events (arranged by Tony Weightman):  

Sunday 2nd February 2025, Winter Inter- Club Cross Country Run 

Tuesday 24th June 2025, The Handsworth Hobble  
The meeting point will be the Sports Field below Handsworth Church. 
Start time to be announced - check the Roadhogs website for the latest information.  
Please Note: Tony Weightman will make arrangements with The Rangers to prepare 
the course for the Hobble, to ensure the safety and well-being of the runners. 


